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The American Academy of Dermatology (AAD) opposes recertification, Maintenance of 
Certification, and Continuing Certification, as defined by the American Board of Medical 
Specialties, as a condition of employment, licensure, or reimbursement.   
 
In addition, the American Academy of Dermatology Association (AADA) supports state legislation 
that would prohibit the requirement of recertification, Maintenance of Certification, or Continuing 
Certification as a condition of employment, licensure, or reimbursement.   
 
 


